
Prospective Parents for Reception 2024 
We are delighted you are considering joining Cheadle Catholic Infant School.  

Cheadle Catholic Infant School is an inclusive school where every child is 
respected, loved and encouraged to shine in all that they do. We are also a 
successful school that offers a stimulating environment and high standards of 
education. 

 Our end of Key Stage 1 results and end of Key Stage 2 results in reading, 
writing and maths are significantly above national average. 

We ensure that we live out our Mission Statement as a caring Catholic 
community, in which all members can love, respect and shine in all that they do. 

We work in close partnership with parents and our three parishes, recognising 
the unique nature of each child and celebrating what every individual adds to our 
school family. Above all else, as stated in our Mission Statement, we want our 
children to feel loved and, in turn, to love others. 

Choosing a school is a big step in a child and parent's life. We believe the best way 
to decide if our school is the right one for your child is to come and visit us. 

 
We are offering tours of the school on the following dates: 
 

 Wednesday 1st November 9.30am 
 Wed 22nd November 9.30am  
 Wed 6th December 9.30am 

 
We are also offering Open Evenings on the following dates: 
 

 Tuesday 17 October, 5-6pm 
 Tuesday 7 November, 6-7pm 
 Tuesday 14 November, 5-6pm 
 Wednesday 6 December, 6-7pm 

 
Please see flier. 
 

If you wish to book a tour or Open Evening, please contact us by either emailing 
admin@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk or telephoning to speak to our office staff on 

0161 4858733 
 
 

Closing date for applications for Reception Admission 2024 is 15 January 
2024. 

 
 

We look forward to meeting you. 



 
 
 


